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Comments: As an avid hiker and mountain biker, one of the most important things about trails is keeping them

human powered. As soon as we bring in motorized vehicles we increase how many people are on the trails and

high powered use increases drastically, leading to increased need for maintainance  and destruction of nature.

Motorized vehicles belong on roads not on trails. Additionally funding for trails will change when you open them

up to motorized vehicles. I would not be excited to access nature if these are allowed on trails and I think they

would also decrease the access for equestrians and people with accessibility difficulties. Thank you. 


